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A 

Consideration be given by the CCG to 
address the growing issue of eating 
disorders amongst children and young 
people as set out within this report at 
section 4.9-4.10 of the report. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Assistant Director Children’s Health 
(Integrated Commissioning) St 
Helens CCG 

St Helens CCG has committed an additional recurrent 
investment to the service to ensure there is capacity 
within the service to meet the needs of St Helens CYP. 
It should also be noted that under the Cheshire and 
Merseyside Integrated Care Board, which will replace 
the CCG in July 2022, the ICB CYP regional 
programme will continue to lead on, and direct, the MH 
priority programme, working with Lead Providers and 
Place Commissioners.  
 
St Helens Place will continue to lobby the ICB CYP 
programme to include provision for Children’s 
Community Eating Disorder Services and will continue 
to work with services to ensure an appropriate local 
provision. 
  

B 

Consideration be given to the 
production of an easy read leaflet for 
those who are likely to make referrals, 
containing, along with contact details, 
information on the range of mental 
health and well-being services 
commissioned by St Helens CCG, the 
support each offers and the thresholds 
for each service. 

 
 
 
 
Assistant Director Children’s Health 
(Integrated Commissioning) St 
Helens CCG 
 
Communications Team St Helens 
CCG 

 
 
The information that is contained on the CCG website 
contains links to individual service providers where 
relevant information can be downloaded and printed. 
The CCG will also ensure that this website contains an 
overarching summary of currently commissioned 
services which can be downloaded and printed. 
 
There is also the Council Local Offer which 
stakeholders are signposted to for service information 
for Children and Young People from which information 
can be downloaded.  
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The requirement for a digital platform for CYP MH 
services across Cheshire and Merseyside ICB has also 
been identified under the St Helens Cares priority of 
emotional wellbeing through the ICB CYP Programme 
Board Emotional Wellbeing and Mental Health 
workstream and the St Helens Cares Mental Health 
and Wellbeing group. Therefore, there will continue to 
be local input to this workstream by CCG 
representatives to ensure the needs of St Helens 
population are addressed. 
  

 


